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MARCH OF DIMES 
MARCH FOR BABIES 2022 

The Mauldin Civitan Club participated in 
the March of Dimes, March for Babies on 
April 29, 2022 at First Baptist Church 
Greenville. March for Babies energizes 
people nationwide to unite, connect and 
fight for the health of every family. The U.S. 
remains among the most dangerous 
developed nations for childbirth, especially 
for women and babies of color. 

The Mauldin Civitan Club has raised $871 
for March Of Dimes so far but are still 
raising money until June 30, 2022.  The goal 
is $2000. Our March of Dimes page is at this 
link: 
https://www.marchforbabies.org//team/m
auldincivitans.  

You may also mail donations to our 
Mauldin Civitan PO Box or to Suzi Knebusch 
at 3 Rose Wood Drive Greenville SC 29607. 
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https://www.marchforbabies.org/team/mauldincivitans
https://www.marchforbabies.org/team/mauldincivitans
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MARCHING FOR THE BABIES! 

 

 

 

President’s Message 

Hello Mauldin Civitans! 

I hope that everyone is doing well and enjoying the beautiful 
weather. 

“Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed 
citizens can change the world; indeed, it’s the only thing that ever 
has.” – Margaret Mead, American Cultural Anthropologist.  

We have some accomplishments behind us but we have a lot 
more ahead of us. In the month of April 2022, club members 

participated in Generations Easter Dinner, STAR party at Generations, baking cookies at The 
Ronald McDonald House and the March of Dimes, March for Babies. On May 28, 2022, we will 
host a blood drive at Mauldin First Baptist Church from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm. Please share this 
information with family and friends. 

 I am very proud of this club and of the members’ commitment to our goals.  I know we are up 
to any challenges.  

Yours in service, 
 

Suzi Knebusch 
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GENERATIONS EASTER DINNER 

On April 16, 2022, Suzi Knebusch and Curtis Pressley helped with the Easter dinner at 

Generations Group. 

 

 

 

 

RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE 

We are finally back at Ronald McDonald House to bake Cookies of the Heart! ❤❤❤ 
Thank you, Bernice Dessaure for coordinating this! And thanks to Lee Gray, Diane Staley, and 

Suzi Knebusch for joining Bernice to bake the cookies.❤❤ 

Suzi K 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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NEXT MEETING 

In person meeting May 19, 2022, 6:00 pm at Carolina Fine Foods, 625 SE Main St 

(HWY 417) Simpsonville SC 29681- 864-976-3335 

 

NOTE: Hybrid meeting option is being explored. Email would be sent with Zoom 

link if this option becomes available.  

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 
 

Rodney Neely     May 9 

Beverly Moore    May 28  

 


